

NATIONAL REGISTER OF HISTORIC PLACES

LAKE EOLA HEIGHTS HISTORIC NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER 4th QUARTER 2014

LIGHT UP LEHHNA!

By Carolyn Burleson-Webb

Time to start thinking about Christmas!

No, I'm not here to sell you anything, but I am wanting to get you excited about our annual Christmas Lighting competition! Those highly coveted award trees are being dusted off and made ready for placing in the yards of the three homes with the best decorations chosen by a committee composed of winners from previous years.

We are going to break from tradition a little this year by giving you one more day to get your decorations up. Judging will take place on Sunday, December 14 starting as soon as it gets dark.

The winners will be notified in person on the evening and awarded their prizes. We are looking for stunning displays and elegant offerings. So start testing those light bulbs and creating those wreaths and garland and get ready to light up the Heights!

LUMINARIAS LIGHTING THE NIGHT 'ROUNDABOUT THE HEIGHTS

In the past we encouraged streets to compete for the brightest luminaria display the evening of the Caroling at the Pantry but holiday obligations often didnt allow the opportunity for some neighbors to participate. A more manageable opportunity is the lighting of the five roundabouts.

If anyone is interested in participating in this holiday event please sign up during the 4th Quarter Membership Meeting on November 13th or send an e-mail to lehhna@gmail.com and place "luminaria" in the subject line.

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

7 p.m. Thursday November 13 at Trinity Lutheran Church 123 East Livingston Street *Bring a Neighbor!*

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE: CAROLING AT THE PANTRY

By David Martens

The tradition continues! Each year this event becomes more popular and gets bigger and bigger. It's a time the neighborhood gets together for some holiday cheer.

Bring a favorite dish, a lawn chair and your best voice for singing Christmas carols with neighbors, friends and the musical marvels from United Broadway Methodist Church. Arti and Dev will provide beverages.

And bring the kids because there just might be a sighting of Santa this year. Our friends at Mills50 are having him down from the North Pole around that time and he just might swing by for a visit.

So join all of the neighborhood at 6:30 p.m. on December 13 at the Handy Pantry for fun, food, and holiday cheer!

See you at the meeting ...

Bookmark it! www.lehhna.com Stay informed!